
Year 5 London Trip 7th February 

 

Just a quick reminder that our Year 5 trip to London will be on Tuesday 7th February.  

Below is a quick check list of what children need for the day. 

 

Checklist for London Trip 

 

 Please arrive at school between 5:30 and 5:45am. I would like all the children 

in the hall by 5:45 so we can register and check everyone has everything they 

need.  The bus WILL need to leave promptly at 6am in order for us to get to 

our workshop on time. The bus company takes trips to London at least three 

times a week and have said that this is the latest we can leave. 

 All children should wear school uniform and appropriate footwear – not 

trainers. They will also need coats. 

 Meals – children should bring enough food for the whole day (breakfast if not 

eaten at home), lunch, tea and snacks to sustain them if required. 

 Non fizzy drinks in re-sealable bottles/containers – enough for whole day. 

 Travel sickness medication if needed – to be handed to Miss Fisher. 

 Any other medication required (and on EV4 form) to be given to Miss Fisher. 

 Book or non electronic game, colouring book, crayons etc to pass time on coach 

journey. Please do not bring valuable or electronic games as we can not be 

responsible for them. 

 No phones please. 

 Please put all food, stuff for day in a back pack or zipped bag, not a carrier bag 

as these rip and spill. 

 

Spending Money 

 

At parents discretion. We are visiting the Tower of London which will have a gift 

shop but as parents have already paid for trip, I am personally not convinced that 

children need to have spending money as well. However, if you do decide to give your 

child money, please can you make this a MAXIMUM of FIVE POUNDS ONLY (sorry, 

my laptop seems unable to do a pound sign!). This should be in a zipped purse or wallet 

labeled clearly with the owner’s name. 

 

We are expected to be back in East Bridgford at 7:30pm. I will update school 

regularly if this is likely to change either way. The bus company are confident that we 

will be able to keep to this time. 

 

If you have any other queries , please don’t hesitate to contact me or Mrs Ridgway 

either in class or via the school office. 

 

Thank You 
 Julie Marston 
 



Homework 
 

For homework this week I would like the children to design an A4 poster to advertise and 
promote the loaf that they will be making on Thursday.  The poster should use persuasive 
language, have a catch slogan, have a great loaf name/brand image and should make 
customers really want to buy the bread.  Please make them as bright, zingy and appealing as 
possible using any medium.  These should be returned to school on Thursday 9th February. 
 
New times tables grids are available on the class page on the school website.  I am now also 
doing formal times tables tests in class once a week to reinforce learning and fluency.  Please 
can you remind your child to use the times tables grids in their planners to help them learn. 
The children should be able to learn the corresponding division fact for each multiplication 
table. 
 
Hopefully all children will have completed last week’s homework challenge to find out 3 facts 
about the Tower of London, 3 Facts about House of Illustration, 3 facts about Kings Cross/St. 
Pancras Stations. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Don’t forget that Friday 10th is an INSET day. 
 
Mrs Marston and Mrs Ridgway. 


